

The Priory School

Educating Students for Success in Life

The Priory School Bedford Road Hitchin Hertfordshire SG5 2UR

> 24th February 2020 FN/JW

Dear Parent/Carer

Post 14 Pathways Evening – Wednesday 4th March 2020

You and your child are invited to attend the Post 14 Pathways Evening on **Wednesday 4th March 2020**. The aim of this evening is to help guide and support students as part of the Post 14 Pathway process. The guidance provided helps in the understanding of the Post 14 Pathways Booklet and will allow your child to make informed requests as to the appropriate subjects for them. Our aim is for every parent to attend this important event.

The evening will be organised into two sections - a 30 minute presentation to provide information to parents about the process and the core subjects studied. The second part of the evening will allow you to gain information from each department on the examination courses being offered.

You will also have the opportunity to ask questions to staff, including members of our Raising Aspirations team who will be available to speak about careers and future planning or give advice on the use of Unifrog, which all students have access to, which can support students in making informed choices about their future.

This year we will be running two talks to allow us to accommodate the large number of people attending the evening. The first talk will be from **6.45pm until 7.15pm** and the second from **7.45pm until 8.15pm**. If you are attending the second talk please **do not** arrive before 7.30pm as we need time to clear the Main Hall.

To give us an indication of numbers, I ask that you use our online booking system to book the talk you wish to attend by visiting https://thepriory.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ where you will be asked to log in using your name and email address, as well as your child's name and date of birth. Alternatively, if you are not able to access the website, you can contact Mrs Cochrane in the Pastoral Base and she will be able to book your place for you — Fiona.cochrane@priory.herts.sch.uk.

I look forward to seeing you at this important evening.

Yours faithfully

Mrs F. Nearney
Deputy Head Teacher